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CHINATOWN SERVICE CENTER STATEMENT
- MASS SHOOTING IN MONTEREY PARK
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We are devastated to hear the news of the Monterey Park shooting,
especially amidst a time where families should be gathering to celebrate
the coming of the Lunar New Year.

Our thoughts are with the victims and their families during this time. Our
behavioral health team has put together resources for coping with the
incident and has services available on call to support our grieving
community. *Please call us at 213-808-1700

In the meantime, please stay safe and follow all law enforcement safety
guidance. Our hearts are lifted to see the community come together and
support the victims and their families not only here locally, but also
overseas.
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Sincerely,

Chinatown Service Center



